## Wolverhampton City Council

## Castlecroft Primary School

Headteacher: Mr A Dyall BA Hons

Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton WV3 8HS Tel: (01902) 556606 Fax: (01902) 556608

> e-mail: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk Website: www.castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk

March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Wolverhampton is taking part in Beat the Street challenge! Join our Castlecroft school team and help us earn points to win prizes in this fun and free real life game!



The game starts today, 15<sup>th</sup> March and runs until 3<sup>rd</sup> May 2017.

Your child has been given a card that is already registered to this school and so can be used straight away (even on the walk home tonight). Parents can join our school team too! You will need to collect a card from the school office and register your parent's card at - beatthestreet.me/wolves

So put your walking shoes on and explore your area finding Beat Boxes using the online or paper map. 'Tap' your card and your child can tap their card on as many Beat Boxes as they can to earn points. Do this on the school journey, to work, around town, over weekends, at any time you like! You can walk, run, cycle, skip or scoot to tap between the Beat Boxes. Tapping two boxes earns 10 points and 10 points for every next box.

Get your friends and family involved – additional cards can be collected from school or distribution points including your local libraries and leisure centres. The most successful teams have the most adults taking part and the top school teams win prizes!

If you have any questions contact the Beat the Street team – team.wolves@beatthestreet.me\_or pop into school.

Have fun!

Yours sincerely,

Mr Dyall and The Beat the Street team